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Term 4 Week 4                                   3rd November, 2017 

This Sunday is the Thirty-first 

Sunday in Ordinary Time ï  

Year A 
 

The Gospel reading for this Sunday 

is from Matthew 23:1-12  
 

They do not practise what they preach. 
 

Addressing the people and his disciples Jesus said, 

óThe scribes and the Pharisees occupy the chair of 

Moses. You must therefore do what they tell you and 

listen to what they say; but do not be guided by what 

they do: since they do not practise what they preach. 

They tie up heavy burdens and lay them on menôs 

shoulders, but will they lift a finger to move them? 

Not they! Everything they do is done to attract 

attention, like wearing broader phylacteries and 

longer tassels, like wanting to take the place of 

honour at banquets and the front seats in the 

synagogues, being greeted obsequiously in the 

market squares and having people call them Rabbi. 

óYou, however, must not allow yourselves to be 

called Rabbi, since you have only one Master, and 

you are all brothers. You must call no one on earth 

your father, since you have only one Father, and he is 

in heaven. Nor must you allow yourselves to be 

called teachers, for you have only one Teacher, the 

Christ. The greatest among you must be your servant. 

Anyone who exalts himself will be humbled, and 

anyone who humbles himself will be exalted.ô 

 

Parish/Family Mass ï Year 5 
All parents, relatives and friends are 

invited to our next Parish/Family Mass 

for Term 4 on Sunday, 3rd December at 

9.30am. All families, especially Year 5, 

are welcome. Mass will be followed by 

morning tea in the Parish House.  

 

OLOL School Carnival 

Our school carnival is on 

tomorrow and is 

guaranteed to be full of 

fun times and activities! 

This event is all about the 

children and our 

community and we would 

love to see you on Saturdayé..10am to 4pm. 

Merit Awards 

Congratulations to the following students 

who have received Merit Awards at this 

weekôs assembly. 
 

KN      KS 

Gabriella Semrany  Tiffany Gardiner 

Harlow Wayne    Jayda Isherwood 

Ava Cetnic    Emily Chiha 

Lily Eyles     Zoe Marsiglia 

     Sebastian Bardella 
 

1D      1H 

Sebastian Pacheco   Eli Attard 

Sheena King    Madison Mooney 

Raymond Hallal    Julia Truhin 

Luis Suffolk    Julian Adams 
 

2P      2W 

Natal Gardiner    Ryan McQuaid 

Charlie Thackeray   Alexander Pivcevic 

Zachary Langdon   Natasha Tween 

Oscar Byrne    Andrew Qummou 

Carter OôNeil 
 

3PH      3S 

Audrey Pearce    Isla Attard 

Olivia Childs    Fadi Edwards 

Harrison Qummou   Mya Habib 

     Benjamin Hasham 

     Sean Angeles 
 

4A      4D 

Eliarne McCorkell   Noah Coorey 

Emma Mc Millan   Zachary Galic 

Tiger Lotoaniu    Jessica Truong 

Milana Pivcevic    Joel Leamore 

Ethan Scully 
 

5C      5F 

Grace Frangie    Maddison Starkey 

Tiago Quintal    Mia Chahroura 

Ava Smith     Seth OôKeefe 

     Sophia Qummou 
 

6M      6P 

Benjamin Psaltis    Grace Attard 

Alyssa Sergi    Mariana Rebaza 

Marcus Younes    Joshua Pozzolungo 

Jonathan Denmark   Harrison Esh 

     Sophie Alliston 
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Years 5-8: 12/11/2017  

Join us for an afternoon at Flip Out from 4:15-

5:30pm meeting in the foyer of the centre at 4/6-8 

Hudson Avenue Castle Hill. Cost is $15.  

Look forward to seeing you there for an afternoon of 

'flipping out'. 

Years 9-12: 5/11/2017 

(At a new time on a Sunday...) from 7-9pm right 

after the Youth Mass, we'll be kicking off with a 

BBQ and sign-in at the Old Church, as we continue 

with our prayer series! Look forward to seeing you 

there for a jam- packed night of games, activities, 

and workshops as we explore how to pray.  

ACYF:  From the 7th-9th of December the 

Australian Catholic Youth Festival (ACYF) will be 

hosted here in Sydney. Some of our youth leaders 

will be going along to represent the parish, if you're 

interested in coming along too, or are able to 

sponsor/partly sponsor some of the leaders and youth 

going, don't hesitate to contact the Youth Minister. 

If you have any other questions or concerns feel free 

to call the youth minister Paul Fam on 0407 773 174, 

or send an email through to 

stmichaelsyouthbh@gmail.com 

 

Shade Structure 

Our shade structure has now been repaired. 
 

Sympathy 

Our thoughts and prayers are with Nehansa 

Udunuwaraôs (3PH) family on the death of Mrs 

Prasangi Abeysekeraôs father. 

 

School Fees 

Please finalise your 2017 school fees promptly.  

Overdue school fees will be transferred to the 

Catholic Education Office. Your attention to this 

matter would be greatly appreciated. 

 

Representative Sports ï 2018  

Year 5 and 6 Students 

This week a note went home to all Year 4 and 

5 students regarding registering an óexpression of 

interestô for trialling for representative sports in 

2018. 

It is important to note that these trials are generally 

for children who display above average ability and/ 

or representative experience in their chosen sport. 

While teams are open in age it is strongly 

recommended that only children of a representative 

standard in years 5 & 6 in 2018 be invited to attend. 

It is important to note that these trials are generally 

for children who display above average ability and/ 

or representative experience in their chosen sport. 

While teams are open in age it is strongly 

recommended that only children of a representative 

standard in years 5 & 6 in 2018 be invited to attend. 

Please be aware that the registration for Basketball 

and Tennis is now closed. Once Margaret Thornton 

sends through the expressions of interest to our 

school, Miss Scott will notify you as to whether or 

not your child will go through to the trials. All other 

registrations will still be open until the 2nd February, 

2018.  

If you have not received the note regarding 

Representative Sport for 2018 Years 5 & 6, please 

see Miss Scott as soon as possible. 

 

Swimming Lessons ï Years Kindergarten to Four 

A note will go home on Monday to all students in 

Years Kindergarten to Four regarding the Swim and 

Survive program that is taking place at Coulter 

Swimming Centre. This program will take place 

every day for all grades involved from Monday, 4th 

December to Friday, 15th December. If you have not 

received a note regarding this event, spare forms can 

be collected from the school office. 

A reminder that all permission notes and and grading 

forms need to be brought back to school 

by Monday, 20th November.  

Another note will be sent out closer to the starting 

date of the program, reminding children what to 

wear and bring each day for the swimming program.  

If you have any questions regarding the program, 

please feel free to contact Miss Scott at the school.  

mailto:stmichaelsyouthbh@gmail.com


Money for the School Office 

Please ensure any money sent with your 

child in an envelope is clearly marked with 

the following details: 

§ Name of the student 

§ Class 

§ Name of activity or event 

§ Amount in the envelope.   

We have been receiving envelopes with no 

details and this presents problems with 

receipting. 

 

Try on samples are at the school for your convenience. 

Please try on the sizes before ordering to avoid 

disappointment. 

Please choose carefully as we do not refund if you 

simply change your mind or make a wrong selection. 

However, we gladly exchange. Returned merchandise 

MUST be in its original condition and accompanied by 

proof of purchase otherwise the exchange will not be 

honoured. 

If you have any enquires please email 

Elle elle@ozfashions.com.au 

(please see attachment for instructions to download 

app). 

 

 

SCHOOL EVENTS 

November 

Wed 8th 

 

4A Reconciliation 

Thurs 9th 9.30am Mass  Years 2 & 3 

Priestôs Class Visit Year 3 

Fri 10th 11am Remembrance Ceremony 

Mon 13th Kinder 2018 Screening 

Tues 14th Kinder 2018 Screening 

Wed 15th Kinder 2018 Screening 

4D Reconciliation 

Thurs 16th Priestôs Class Visit Year 4 

Fri 17th Kindergarten Sydney Aquarium 

Excursion 

New School Phone Number 

Our Lady of Lourdes new main phone number is 

now 8841 3700. This replaces 9639 4172, however, 

this number will continue to work for the next few 

months.  We encourage parents to begin to use the 

new number. 

 

Band News 

Is your child interested in 

joining the band next year? 

Would you like more 

information on the School 

Band program? The School 

Band is now taking 

enrolments for 2017 and 

participation is open to all 

students who are currently in 

year 2-5. No prior experience is required. 

Students will have recently attended a Concert by the 

band and Teaching Services Australia (TSA) staff 

demonstrating the variety of instruments available 

for tuition next year.  

They will also have received a green Instrumental 

Band Program - Introduction form.  

Students who return this tear-off form,  Expression 

of Interest will be given the opportunity to test a 

variety of instruments to help them find the one most 

suited to them. They will then be given a 

comprehensive Enrolment Pack with the results of 

this instrument test. 

Learning an instrument in an ensemble is a great way 

to experience the social, educational and personal 

benefits that music and the arts have to offer. TSA is 

committed to providing a quality concert band 

program, with full band rehearsals, great value 

tuition and rent-to-buy instrument hire. 

This green Expression of Interest form is due back to 

the school office within 5 days. You can download 

this note at www.teachingservices.com.au or for 

more information 

email info@teachingservices.com.au 

 

Carer  

If you are available to look after a five year old boy  

3 days a week for 5hrs, for about a month or so, 

please contact the school office. 

 

Uniform Shop is now 

on the  

QKR App 

We are now using the QKR app for all online 

uniform orders. 

Please follow all instructions on the flyer attached to 

download the app and set up your account. 

Delivery is every Tuesday and Friday during the 

school term and orders must be placed by  4pm 

Monday and Thursday for delivery the next day. 

mailto:elle@ozfashions.com.au
http://www.teachingservices.com.au/
mailto:info@teachingservices.com.au





